
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

7. FARNBOROUGH SUBDIVISION AND RESERVE PROVISION BEXLEY 
 
 The Planning and Investigations Team Manager informed the Board that the negotiations with the land 

owner concerning future provision of open space for this subdivision could not be concluded at the 
present time.  The Board decided to request officers to progress the matter as rapidly as possible and 
report back to an extraordinary meeting of the Board. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


